
From: Roger's Sport Center <rsc@tritel.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 5:03 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
 
To the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Team, 
I would like to comment on proposal NZ-51. This proposal is very vague, and hard to follow. I would like 
to see some clarification on this before it moves forward. It is very hard to comment on this proposal 
given the difficulty in interpreting the entirety of it. Please clarify it and allow comments afterward.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Dustin and Jenni Rosencranse, Co-Managers 
Roger's Sport Center, LLC 
2812 Big Horn Ave. 
Cody, WY  82414 
307-587-6818 phone 
307-587-8165 fax 
rsc@tritel.net 
www.rogerssportcenter.net 
 


